
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

23 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Country now on Level 3 Alert.  For children whose parents are in essential services only 

school will remain open for 48 hours to help them prepare.  Country moves to Level 4 at 

midnight Wednesday and school will be closed. 

 

Do you consider yourself to be in essential services and will your child/ren be attending 

school tomorrow.? 

 

We will be in touch with how learning can continue.  We will use our website to 

communicate further. 

 

Keep safe, look after each other. 

Buckland School Board of Trustees & Staff 
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